Salem City School District

205 Walnut Street
Salem, New Jersey 08079
Telephone 856.935.3800 Fax 856.935.6977

Dr. Amiot Patrick Michel

Superintendent

Herbert Schectman
Business Administrator

Dr. Meghan TaylorDirector of Special Services

August 2023

Dear Salem Ram Family,

As we look forward to welcoming our students back to school, I wanted to take a moment to thank all the individuals, organizations and community members who have provided such a high level of support for our students. The level of generosity and philanthropy toward scholarships that has occurred in the last several years for our beautiful students to continue their education has been both impressive and heartwarming.

There is no school community in the county more diverse, loving or committed to our children than YOU!!!

As for the district, we are again blessed with an outstanding teaching staff, support staff and various champions of children who are looking forward to another excellent year working with your child(ren)!

I am so **proud** to be a Salem Ram. Please enjoy the balance of your summer. We look forward to a successful 2023-2024 school year!!!

Educationally yours,

Amiot P. Michel

Amiot P. Michel, Ed.D.